
 

 

Public Notice - Results of 2025 Brigus Municipal Election 

Brigus, NL – (October 2, 2025) – The Town of Brigus is pleased to announce the 

results of the 2025 Municipal Election. Residents of Brigus have chosen the 

Council who will guide the community through the 2025–2029 term.  

The (uncertified) results are as follows:  

 

The Town of Brigus extends its gratitude to all candidates who put their names 

forward, to election staff and volunteers for their dedication, and to residents for 

exercising their right to vote.  

Lisa Hickey 

Returning Officer 


